

UN Global Compact

1st of April 2011

Dear COP Team

We at Alta ehf (Participant ID: 525) have been proud participants of Global Compact from April 2009, actively promoting via our customers and media the importance of the work and working consistently on minimizing our impacts e.g. on the environment and human rights.

Our COP Due Date is the 21st of April. Now we face serious situation in our business due to the financial crisis. Resulting in downturn on our income and work. Therefore, in coming weeks and months, we have to put all our energy and focus on project acquisitions.

Therefore Alta wants to ask for a permission to postpone the Alta COP for further 90 days.

On the behalf of Alta ehf,

Ms. Hulda Steingrímsdóttir

Contact point at Alta

